
On Wednesday the 5th of July, the Friends in Stitches Share and tell was attended by 10 of us. We came 
from all across Australia including East Arnhem Land. Some of us had been involved in the  Australian 
Quaker Narrative Embroidery project from the very beginning and others were just discovering it. We 
looked at the web site and focussed on the panels in progress, looking at those that are stuck. Everyone was 

enthusiastic about the Yearly Meeting During Covid panel. We hope this panel, made up of individual em-
broideries depicting Australian Quakers on a Zoom screen, will take off this year. 
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